
 
 

 

12th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

We are planning a residential visit for all Year 6 pupils to Crowden Outdoor Education Centre in the 

Peak District. The visit will take place from Monday 3rd July to Wednesday 5th July 2023 for Class 13 

and Wednesday 5th July to Friday 7th July 2023 for Class 14 and the total cost of the visit will be 

£180.00. This week in July is your child’s last week at Redscope before they start their transition to 

secondary school so it will be a wonderful opportunity to creating lasting memories with their peers. 

 

We offer a residential visit to allow the children to experience life away from home and develop their 

independence and responsibility. The visit is a chance for the children to work as a team, learn vital 

life skills and enjoy learning in the great outdoors. The centre has small, contained dormitories, 

qualified group leaders running each of the activities and can offer a bespoke package exclusive to 

our school. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please log on to ParentPay to give your consent 

and pay the deposit of £40 by Friday 30th September. Once your child’s place has been secured, the 

deposit will become non-refundable.  

 

During the course of the year, payment points are as follows. At any point, the balance can be paid in 

full if you prefer or smaller payments can be made on a weekly or monthly basis. 

-Payment 2 of £50 required by 4th November 2022 

-Payment 3 of £50 required by 10th February 2023 

-Payment 4 of £40 required by 28th April 2023 

 

Your child’s behaviour and attitude towards learning will be taken into consideration before he/she is 

authorised to go on the visit. We will be unable to take any child who is a risk to themselves or others 

or who threatens to spoil the experience for others. 

 

If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

A. Bradbury 

Headteacher 


